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Activity this month at ARNSW will be a Foundation course over the weekend
21 st and 22 nd September with assessments for all license grades on
Sunday the 22 nd. Bookings for all activities required by an email to
education@arnsw.org.au  Sunday the 29 th will be the next Trash &
Treasure at the VK2WI site. Check out major items available on the ARNSW
web site www.arnsw.org.au

Waverley ARS moved their intended September Foundation weekend back to
August. On Sunday the 15 th September Westlakes ARC will conduct their
annual field day at the club rooms in York Street, Teralba in the Hunter
Region. Also on this Sunday [15 th] Summerland ARC will be holding a
general meeting to appoint Trustees. In November Summerland ARC will be
conduction a Standard course over three weekends.

Some regions currently do not have active assessment teams. Two of the
four undertaking the July Foundation course at ARNSW were from the Hunter
Region. Would clubs and groups with active courses and assessments advise
VK2WI news by an email to office@arnsw.org.au so that we can answer
inquiries that come into the office. There were six candidates doing various
license assessments at ARNSW in July.

The ARNSW library now has a good stock of Amateur Radio Magazines from
recent donations and no more are required. Thank you. We also welcome
donations of equipment as well as handling Deceased Estates. What we are
unable handle are towers or antennas.

WICEN NSW will be providing communications to the Memory Walk and Jog
in the Hunter on September 8 th; The Trek for Timor in Kangaroo Valley on
Saturday the 21 st September and the lllawarra Memory Walk on October 13
th. The annual SAREX Barrington Tops aircraft search is over the weekend in
late October. 73 — Tim VK2ZTM.



